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Dear Professor Milewski, 
 
I would be grateful if you would consider for publication in Journal of Power Technologies 
the paper entitled “An evaluation of the possibilities of using turboexpanders at pressure 
regulator stations.” 
 
This manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for publication 
elsewhere. The data about flow parameters in the pressure regulator stations belong to Polish 
national gas transmission system operator GAZ-SYSTEM S.A. All the results from our 
calculations are our intellectual property, the copyright of which can be transferred to Institute 
of Heat Engineering. 
 
Thank you for the attention that you provide to this submission.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Maciej Chaczykowski 
 


